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14 February 2025  
 

Dear Sam, 
 
Following your exchanges earlier this week during questions to the Trefnydd on the 
Business Statement, I thought it would be helpful to write and set out what support is 
available to grassroots cricket clubs in Wales.  
 
The Welsh Government provides Sport Wales with an annual budget which is then used to 
support a range of grant programmes. These programmes, such as the Be Active Wales 
Fund and the A Place for Sport Fund, can support cricket clubs to develop sports facilities, 
such as outdoor training areas and changing rooms.  
 
Cricket clubs should contact Cricket Wales or Sport Wales directly to discuss options for 
funding support. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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